
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 3/5/2014 8:43:25 AM 
To: brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 811 Gov proclamation 

Good morning Brian ~ 
I suspect you have too much of higher priority going on to push for this. The CSLB is willing to sponsor the 
Governor's proclamation so we'll go with them in the interest of time. 

Thanks. Hope we can get coffee one of these days. 

Laura 
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